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SUTHERLAND Tara

From:
Sent: 05 January 2024 11:11
To: Planning Policy
Subject: RE: Response on consultation on Draft 2040 Local Plan

Dear Alex, 
 
Thank you for your prompt response. I have completed the table below as requested.  
 
I trust this is what you need, but please advise if there is anything else. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Tony Eaude 
 
D.A.Eaude (Dr) 
 
 

From: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 11:03 AM 
To:  
Subject: RE: Response on consultation on Draft 2040 Local Plan 
 
Dear Dr Eaude, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the Oxford Local Plan 2040 consultation 
recently, which I can confirm have been received by the Planning Policy Team. For your comments to be 
valid for consideration, we would need you to provide some additional information. This is to ensure we 
meet our statutory requirements for handling comments, and also for you to confirm your consent on how 
we use your personal information and contact you in future. We are unable to make use of anonymous 
submissions. 
 
Please can you reply with a copy of the completed table below a planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk: 
 

Name (if different from submission)  David Anthony Eaude 

Postal Address   Oxford 

Post Code    

Email Address (if different from submission)   
 

Are you happy for the first line of your address 
and postcode to be published with your 
response(s)? (Please select/underline one of 
the options)  

No – Please obscure all personal details except 
my name and a non-specific address  
(e.g. Oxford).  

If you wish to be notified about the progress 
of the Plan following this stage, please 

I wish to be notified when the Council submits 
the Oxford Local Plan 2040 to the 
Government?  
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select/underline one or more from the 
following options:   

I wish to be notified when the Inspector's 
report is published?  
I wish to be notified when the Oxford Local 
Plan 2040 is adopted?  
None of the above  

 

If you have any quesƟons, please email us at planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk and someone from the team will 
get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
Best wishes,  
Alex 
 
Planning Policy Team 
Planning Policy I Planning & Regulatory Services 
Oxford City Council I Town Hall I St. Aldate's I Oxford I OX1 1BX I planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk I 
 

From:   
Sent: 05 January 2024 10:59 
To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk> 
Subject: Response on consultation on Draft 2040 Local Plan 
 
Dear Planning Policy team, 
 
Further to my phone call this morning, I am aƩaching my response to the ConsultaƟon on the DraŌ 2040 local plan. 
This is because the response covers varies different policy areas and the argument needs to be seen as a whole. 
 
I have completed the relevant secƟons of the ConsultaƟon secƟon of the website with my details and agreement 
about data use and completed some of the key secƟons-and have said that I am sending this response separately as 
an email aƩachment. 
 
I trust that this will be acceptable but please get back to me with any queries. 
 
Could you please acknowledge receipt of this message? 
 
Best wishes 
 
D.A.Eaude (Dr) 
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